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	The Saturday clear up meant we harvested potatoes, onions and cabbages. P3 spent an afternoon sorting, weighing and bagging potatoes to sell. With the help of P7 they made some great posters.
	
	Mirren came to school with some plants her Mum had kindly donated to grow around the Commemorative Tree. Rory and Brodie planted them out for us. The ground was hard to dig.


	The weeds flourished over the Summer Break. However we had a  Saturday morning clear up with lots of parents and pupils.   They did a great job of clearing and digging the whole area. whole area.  What a difference.
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	The excellent news for Tynewater is that we were recently awarded our

Second

Green

Flag
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